


Tahoe Keys – Scale and Perspective



Tahoe Keys – Existing Conditions



Tahoe Keys – Existing Conditions

 April 2018

 Hydro-acoustic 
scan

 All species



Tahoe Keys – Existing Conditions

 July 2018

 Hydro-acoustic 
scan

 All species



Tahoe Keys – Proposed Test Sites

 ~29 acres

 17% of total 
area within the 
Tahoe Keys 
Waterways



What’s Happening & Next Steps

 Extensive water quality studies

 Notice of Preparation June 17, 2019

 Public engagement opportunities

 Public Workshop/CEQA Scoping
 June 25, 5:00 pm @ Lahontan Annex

 Public Hearing/TRPA Scoping
 June 26, TRPA Governing Board Meeting

 Public Workshop
 July 16, 5:00 pm @ North Tahoe Events Center

 Scoping Ends August 2, 2019 

 Tests and activities within the Tahoe Keys


